The Royal Canadian Legion

3972 Route 104 Millville, N.B. E6E 1S9



November 30th, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

The Executive and membership of the Royal Canadian Legion #59, Millville Branch fully support the Committee to keep the Millville Elementary School open.

It will be a benefit to the local families in the area as the children are close by and can be easily picked up if a problem arises either by a relative or family friend.

Over the years, our Branch has obtained small grants for different projects at the school. The Branch members and veterans attend the school every year for a Remembrance Service and the kids do an excellent job. Some of our members are involved in the reading program as well as provide school supplies for those students needing a little extra.

The Legion is where the emergency kit for this school is housed.

Please feel free to call upon our Branch if you think we can be of any further help.

Yours truly,

C. Braun President

Royal Canadian Legion #59 - Millville

Carolyn Braun.